
January 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customers; 
 

Grand Opening of our Tokyo branch office 

 
We are pleased to inform you the grand opening of our new branch office in Tokyo. 
Overseas Sales Department will move to the new office as of the 21st of February 2022. 
For more details, please refer to the following information. 
 
 
KYOUIKU GEAR MFG.CO.,LTD. 
Tokyo branch office 
Overseas Sales Department 
Address: 3F, Unizo Bldg, 4-13-21, Taito, Taito-ku, Tokyo, Japan 
Tel: +81-3-5812-4338 
Fax: +81-3-5812-4339 
Email: cnkg@kggear.co.jp (unchanged) 
Opening: On the 21st of February 2022 
 
 
We are looking forward to continuing our business relationship. 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely,  
 
Overseas Sales Department 
KYOUIKU GEAR MFG.CO.,LTD. 

mailto:cnkg@kggear.co.jp

